





Dear colleagues,

Welcome to Spain.

It is a great honor and a challenge invite the CIOMR summer congress in Madrid next August.

The whole team of the Federation of Reserve Officers Spain are working to offer an attractive, and interesting conference as fun.

Workshop, scientific lessons, 3c competition, cultural visits, dinners and receptions we try to be liking and serve to know Spain and our character.

Our hope is to make this a pleasant meeting in Madrid.

I would like to say thanks to the CIOMR board, the Operational Medicine Committee and the Scientific Committee the support and help.

For all of us will be a pleasure to share those hot August days in Madrid.

Miguel Dutor Vidal Spain CIOMR VP.